

October 15, 2015

Joseph Aloisio 393 Charles St. Providence, RI 02904 401.331.3000

Total Construction Inc. 292 Prairie Ave Providence, RI

Dear Joe and Don,

I would like to take the time to extend my gratitude to you and your Total Construction team for all of their incredible hard work and dedication over the last nine months. Thinking back to December 31st 2014, my property was devastated by fire. Your crew immediately got to work with a timeline to get me back up and running as quickly as possible.

Your experience in all areas of the rebuild process gave me a tremendous sense of relief and helped ensure that we had all the proper permits to move forward. I thank you and your team for going above and beyond every single day in order to ensure we met our deadline.

Having just celebrated my business's reopening, your team helped make it all possible! This was an immense undertaking, and I am happy I chose Total Construction to see it through.

Thank You,

Joseph Aloisio

Owner



Before

